BRENNAN FARMS LTD.
40 Industrial Dr.
Hartland, NB
E7P 2G6

July 21, 2023
Allison MacEwen

We are writing regarding the application by D.P. Murphy for a fuel license for a
proposed service station in Borden-Carleton, PE.

We are a trucking company which is located across the street from the proposed
location of the service station, convenience store and Tim Hortons. We do not
think that Borden-Carleton is in need of a fourth service station. The service
station which is adjacent to the proposed site is a long standing and well
respected business in the area and would be negatively impacted by this new
venture. The Ceretti family has served the area for several generations and this
new venture by D.P. Murphy would add nothing to the community which does
not currently exist. It would, however, negatively impact existing businesses. We
do not support this type of unnecessary enterprise which would ultimately
damage existing family owned and operated businesses.

Thank you for your consideration and if you require further information please
contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Rob Brennan
Brennan Farms Ltd.



